
Cody Vatcher,  Brampton, ON  

May 21 2022


Mayor and Members of Brampton City Council

City of Brampton

2 Wellington St West

Brampton, Ontario

L6Y 4R2


Sent via Email : cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca


Mayor Brown and Members of Council:


RE: Support for Brampton Residents after Storm


On Saturday, Brampton was hit with a severe storm.  Downed lights, poles, trees and 
property damage is some of the damages that Brampton has seen. Some residents had 
parts of their homes destroyed. 


I am asking Mayor Brown and Brampton Council to immediately ask the Ministry of 
Housing and Municipal Affairs to activate the Disaster Recovery Assistance for Ontario 
(DRAO) to help Brampton recover. 


I am also asking that the Region of Peel provide a garbage exemption for residents so 
they can dispose debris caused by the storm. 


Brampton made it through the worst pandemic in a century, we will certainly do it again. 


From,


Cody Vatcher


